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Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

April 29, 2013 

Present:  Robert Bell, William “Chip” Ball, Ed Andersen, SR., Cindy Rouillard, Allen 

Howe, Doug O’Clair, Bruce Nadeau, Raymond Porter, Jack Warburton, Dan Peterson 

The meeting came to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

• The Check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• The board signed Intent to Cut Application for George Grant. 

• The Board signed the Timber Tax Levy Warrant. 

• The Board and Doug O’Clair ZBA., Chairman discussed the agreement 

between the Town and Barbara Paronto for a special exception the Zoning 

Board approved. 

• Ray Porter presented pictures of the soap suds on the shore line at Rand 

Pond.  Bruce Nadeau stated the state stocked Rand Pond last week even 

through the soap suds were on the shore.  John Hopkins, Health Officer 

will follow up and will resolve the problem soon. 

• Chief Peterson stated the Fire Department has been holding their monthly 

meetings at the grange hall.  Dan asked if there is a signup sheet to use the 

grange hall.  Cindy said there is no sign up sheet...  The library has books 

set up and it would be a good idea so others will know if they are using the 

hall. 

• The Board reviewed the proposal for the replacement windows for the 

town hall. 

• The Board discussed the special town meeting that will take place at the 

town hall on Saturday May 4th at 6:30 p.m. 

• The Board went into executive session with Jack Warburton, as Building 

Inspector. 

The Meeting was adjourned at 9:00 p.m. 


